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Metro Participates in MISSION SERVE HIRING OUR HEROES LOS ANGELES

Metro Human Resources staff joined over 150 other organizations in providing employment information/opportunities to over 1,000 participants during the MISSION SERVE HIRING OUR HEROES LOS ANGELES event, held at Sony Pictures Studios in Culver City on Sunday July 10, 2011. The event, a veterans and military spouses hiring fair and service project co-hosted by the U.S. and Los Angeles Area Chambers of Commerce, Service Nation: Mission Serve, and the Foundation of Prince William and Prince Harry, is the largest of 100 hiring fairs the Chambers, with the participation of the Department of Labor’s Veterans’ Employment and Training Services (VETS) and the Department of Defense’s Employer support of the Guard and Reserve (ESGR) are holding across the country through March 2012. Emphasizing the importance of the event, the Duke and Duchess of Cambridge attended and greeted attendees.

Metro’s participation reinforces our ongoing efforts to seek out and hire military veterans and their spouses for available employment opportunities. These efforts include participation in PaYS (Partnership for Army Youth Success), attendance at various veterans’ job fairs, and outreach efforts to organizations working to place veterans in jobs commensurate with their experience and education. As a result of these efforts, Metro has hired 20 veterans ranging in age from 22 to 64 for available job openings in the past 12 months.

Nextrip Usage Continues to Grow

 

We continue to see exponential increases in usage of the Nextrip system, which enables riders to get real-time bus arrival information via cell phone. The number of users has tripled since the service was introduced four months ago, from approximately 100,000 to more than 300,000 per month, and increased 52% in the last month alone. Installation of dedicated signage with Nextrip instructions has begun at high-volume locations, and will continue to expand to all of Metro’s 15,000 bus stops. Efforts are underway to add real-time rail arrival information to Nextrip in the future.  

The Source Readership

Since The Source debuted on metro.net October 20, 2009, more than 302,000 different people have looked at Metro’s corporate blog for the latest news about our projects and programs and transportation news in general. There have been about 680,000 overall visits to the blog and 1.95 million page views of The Source from readers in 170 different countries.

Some other positive stats: 
56 percent of readers have visited The Source more than once; more than one third of The Source readers have visited nine times or more; and more than half the readers come to The Source either through metro.net or go directly to The Source -- meaning we get a lot of readers without links from media or other blogs. And numerous mainstream media outlets and social media blogs have picked up news and feature stories first posted on The Source. Posts on The Source also appear on Metro’s Facebook page.


	

	








